
May 5" 2005 

National Credit Union Administration 
Am: Mary Rupp, Secretary of the b a d  
1 775 Duke Street 
Alexandria, VA 223 14-3428 

Dear Ms. Rupp: 

As an employee of the Cmtral Minnesota Federal C d t  Unim, I am writing on the 
changes proposed to the Construction and Development Landing Regulations. I feel that 
it will have a negative impact on our current members, potential members and the 
community. Please consider the impact that it will have on all the people we serve. 

T h a d  you for your time. 

&- Sincerely, 


